
Announcement 

 

International law of the Sea, ER165 
 

 

 

The Erasmus students who follow the 

above course with the lecturer 

Karakostanoglou Benjamin, are informed 
that the class from next Thursday, 30th of 

March, 2017 and for the rest of the 

semester, will be held at the Multimedia 

at the building of the room, 4th floor 

Faculty of Law. 
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